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Dear Parents, 
 
Wet mornings 
 
Following a review of procedures, we advise that the pupil doors will be open 
from 8:45am to allow all pupils access to the building when we are experiencing 
heavy rain. Where possible, pupils should be dropped off as close to 9am. 
 
Pupils should change into their indoor shoes, hang up their jackets and make 
their way to the hall.  Staff will be in the building and available should any 
problems arise. 
 
It has also been brought to our attention that umbrellas have been banned – we 
advise that this has never been the case and children are welcome to use 
umbrellas if they wish.  However, pupil support assistants have asked in the past 
that umbrellas are left in school at playtimes and lunchtimes.  Please do not 
worry though as If it is raining at break or lunchtime, children are kept indoors. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Gaynor Steel and Lynne McCue 
Head Teachers 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  


